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Emai l :  Kelsey .Anderson@tigard-or.gov 
 

UPCOMING DUII ENFORCEMENT FOR CINCO DE MAYO 
 
Tigard Pol ice off icers wi l l  be join ing others throughout the region for a specia l  DUII  
enforcement focused around the Cinco de Mayo hol iday. 
 
On May 4t h and 5th  off icers wi l l  be working federal ly funded grant hours to watch 
out for drivers who are under the inf luence of any intoxicants.  Please remember,  
this is  not l imited to a lcohol but a lso includes drugs and any other substance which 
affects your abi l i ty to drive.  
 
We’d l ike to encourage you to please celebrate responsibly.  I t ’s  important to plan 
ahead, take a cab/rideshare,  have a designated driver ,  use publ ic transportation or 
many other arrangements i f  you plan to use drugs or alcohol.  
 
Throughout the year , Tigard Pol ice off icers take part in a variety of safety 
enforcements that are made possible thanks to federal ly funded overt ime through 
the National Highway Traff ic  Safety Administration, in partnership with the Oregon 
Department of Transportation and Oregon Impact. 
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